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Lara Clare

From: Brooks, Christopher <Christopher.BROOKS1@norfolk.police.uk>

Sent: 23 March 2022 11:53

To: Licensing

Cc: Licensing Team (Norfolk)

Subject: Variation to Premises Licence - The New Inn, 54 Lower Street, Horning

Dear licensing team, 

 

This email confirms police have received the application to vary the premises licence at the above premises. 

 

There are no police objections. 

 

 

Chris Brooks 

Licensing Officer  
Norfolk Constabulary 

Bethel Street Police Station 
Norwich, Norfolk, NR2 1NN 

Mobile 07825 582890 
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Go here to view Norfolk Constabulary Disclaimer 


